PARKWAY ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL

REGULAR MEETING OF JANUARY 28, 2010


The meeting began at 3:00 p.m. in the school’s Media Center, Joan Jackson-Cooke, Michelle Buckley, Jeannie Buchanan, Grace Jeffries, and Trish Morton present.   Ms. Latrice Tucker was absent.


Agenda:  Ms. Jeffries moved to approve the agenda.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.


Minutes:  Ms. Buchanan moved to approve the December minutes. Ms. Buckley seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 


Public Comment:  The move to Radcliff Elementary will include all new technology for the school.


ESL Overview:  Ms. Colonna gave handout and discussed ESL.  Parkway has the most students (30) as of today with  G.C. Burkhead Elementary next, and then North Hardin High.  ESL Teachers speak with Parents, work with Homeroom Teachers, test students, and help with family support.  ESL Teachers work to get Parents to volunteer and assist with getting the families enrolled in Community Programs.


KETS Budget Summary:  Ms. Berthold explained how, and where the money from KETS would be spent.  This would include up dating Staff computers and replacing printers, etc.


KETS Budget Approval:  Ms. Jeffries moved to accept the KETS Budget.  Ms. Morton seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.


Budget Report: Ms. Buckley moved to accept the December budget report.  Ms. Jeffries seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.


FRYSC Continuation Program Plan Approval:  Ms. Morton moved to approve FRYSC Continuation Program Plan for FY 11-12.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

CSIP Revision Approval:  Morton moved to accept the CSIP Revision.  Ms. Buchanan seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.


Council Election Procedures:  Bylaws state, that the PTA holds the Parent election in May.  Teachers form a committee in February, and vote by secret ballot in March.


Review:  The Quality Assurance Review Team report was handed out for review and if any questions arise will discuss at next monthly meeting.  Ms. Cooke read and discusses with Council the House Bill 176.


New Business:  No new business was discussed at this monthly meeting.


Adjournment:  Ms. Jeffries moved to adjourn, seconded by Ms. Morton and motion passed by consensus.


The council adjourned at 4:09 p.m.


Respectfully submitted,


Cynthia McVicker, Council Secretary

